

79 GARDEN STREET • CAMBRIDGE • MASS. 02138 (617) 495-2601

Office of The Director

March 10, 1986

Prof. David G. Roskies 375 Riverside Drive, Apt. 4-D New York, New York 10025

Dear Mr. Roskies:

I am delighted to be able to tell you that the first paperbound copies of your book, AGAINST THE APOCALYPSE, have arrived.

Nine copies of the book are being sent to you under separate cover, and we hope you are pleased with them.

I am sure the paperback edition will enable this splendid work to reach the wider audience it so richly deserves.

Cordially,

Arthur J. Rosenthal

/ss